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"Revised Draft EIR" Document Transmitted on July 21, 2020 

On July 21, 2020, ESA transmitted to City staff a document entitled "Revised Draft EIR" that attempted to compile 

changes to the December 27, 2019 Draft EIR that were made and reflected in the June 3, 2019 Final EIR and the July 16, 

2020 Errata to the Final EIR. The compiled document contained no new information, and was prepared for the purpose 

of being a more convenient source of Draft EIR information. It has come to our attention that the compiled document 

contained errors. The compiled document transmitted on July 21, 2020 was not the document certified by the City 
Council, as described in the CEQA Resolution certifying the EIR. Although the compiled document was transmitted to the 
City staff and appears on ibecproject.com, it does not accurately reflect all of the changes made to the Draft EIR, and 

should be disregarded. The EIR certified by the City Council is comprised of the Draft EIR and the Final EIR (including the 
Errata to the Final EIR). 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Brian 

Brian D, Boxer, A!CP 

Senior Vice President 

Northern California Regional Director 
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